September29, 2020

RE:Response to Faculty Senate resolution
Dear Dr. Madan and the Stockton Faculty Senate,

On behalf of the members of the Presidgnt ]v § Bubnit this letter of unequivocal support of Interim
Provost Dr. Micheo D }v o [- u] o EZ]% X

We have reviewed this matter thoroughgnd weacknowledge thaDr. McDonald did not cite or reference
the author of material that shesed to craft her email to the University community.
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